WLC REF: MIRQ0205

----- Original Message-----

From: I

Sent: 17 October 2014 15:19

To: wlldp

Subject: Development plan for housing alongside Deanburn road, Linlithgow

We wish to object to any proposed housing development on the land adjacent to Deanburn Road
due to serious concerns regarding traffic on Deanburn Road itself (especially in winter weather) and
more particularly Preston Road which is already a problem because of cars connected to the two
primary schools situated there.

Yours,

Sent from my iPad





